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Heart & Tau Artwork by Sr. Sen Nguyen 

 

 
 
“THE GRACE IN AGING” – RETREAT: 
Sr. Nancy Schreck, OSF, will be leading a retreat on The Grace in Aging that will take place at 
Marycrest, March 17-18, 10:00-3:00 each day. The retreat is open to sisters and associates. 
Email Donna Kroll, DonnaK@FranciscanWay.org, if you would like to participate in it.  
 
PLEASE PRAYER FOR THE REPOSE OF THE FOLLOWING SOUL: 
Sister Anna Theresia Göllmann of the Province of Christ the King in Lüdinghausen, Germany, 
died on February 6, 2023.  She was born on July 4, 1932, and was professed on August 15, 
1961. 
 
MORE PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Angelina Hernandez, mother of Sister Lety in Palenque, who is now gravely ill. In late 
December she had a serious infection on her foot from stepping on a nail.  The infection was 
not tended to and almost led to amputation. Angelina is diabetic and  recovered from that 
wound but seemingly the infection remained in her body.  That infection has now entered 
into her kidneys and last night she had a stroke that left her unconscious. Sister Lety and her 
family request prayers as they as they open themselves to whatever God desires, God wills 
for Angelina Hernandez.  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Wishing you a LOVELY VALENTINE’S DAY ! 
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